JUNE 12, 2019

RE-APPOINTMENT OF JOYCE GRAY TO PLANNING
BOARD APPROVED.

The Town Board of the Town of Middietown, Delaware County, New York, held

their regular monthly Meeting on Wednesday, June 12, 2018 at the Town Hall, located at
#42339 State Route 28, Margaretville, NY. :
The following Board Members were present:

SUPEIVISOL. ...viavarnn.., Carl P. Dawvis
Council Members.............. Kenneth Taylor, Julia Retschel and
Chnistopher Dabritz

Councilman Brian Sweeney was not in attendance.
Also present were: Town Attorney Carey Wagner, Bob Payne, Steve Finkel, Frank
Canavan, Anne Sanford, Sharon Suess, Eddie Donoghue, Richard Rossi, Rebecca Andre,
Donald McPherson. Jenny Liddle, Todd Pascarella and Roger Davis.

ATTACHED Agenda prepared by Supervisor Davis and Town Clerk.

Supervisor Davis called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
Minutes of 05/08/19-Town Board Mecting were approved as submitted, by a motion
made by C. Dabritz, seconded by J. Reischel. (4) Ayes - Carl P. Davis; Kenneth
Taylor; Julia Reischel and Christopher Dabritz - (0) Nays.

Supervisor’s Monthly Financial Report for 04/2019; Town Clerk’s Monthly
Report for 04/2019; Tax Collector-Collection Summary-Batches 64 thru 78 for 04/2019:
Building & Zoning Monthly Reports for 04/2019; Justice Court Monthly Reports for
04/2019 and Arkville and Halcottsville Monthly Water Report for 04/2019 were
approved as submitted, by a motion made by J. Reischel, seconded by K. Taylor. (4)
Ayes - Carl P. Davis; Kenneth Taylor; Julia Reischel and Christopher Dabritz - (0)
Nays.

The Town Board reviewed the ATTACHED Arkville-Halcottsville Water
Monthly Action Report for May 2019 prepared by Bob Payne.

Supervisor Davis opened the floor to the public. Anne Sanford, Sharon Suess,
Jenny Liddle and Donald McPherson reviewed their concerns with “No Parking” si gns on
both sides of the road in Halcottsville with the Town Board. The Town Board agreed to
remove the signs on the north side of the road from April 15th through November 15th
but put the signs back up from November 16th through April 14", which would be the
same schedule as seasonal roads, for snow removal. Steve Finkel reviewed the
ATTACHED Memo which he prepared with the Town Board concerning the potential
septic system to be installed in New Kingston and asked “That the voting date be re-
scheduled so clear instructions can be sent out along with sufficient absentee ballot
request forms and enough time for this vote to be legal and fair”.

Motion was made C.P. Davis, seconded by K. Taylor to re-appoint Joyce Gray to
the Planning Board for the term 08/01/19-07/31/26. (4) Ayes - Carl P. Davis: Kenneth
Taylor; Julia Reischel and Christepher Dabritz - (0) Nays.

The monthly vouchers were audited and ordered paid by a motion made by K.
Taylor, seconded by J. Reischel. (4) Ayes - Carl P. Davis; Kenneth Taylor; Julia
Reischel and Christopher Dabritz - (0) Nays. Vouchers approved were #s 312-365,
totaling $142,294 .35,

Motion for adjournment was made by C.P. Davis, seconded by K. Taylor. (4)
Ayes - Carl P. Davis; Kenneth Taylor; Julia Reischel and Christopher Dabritz - ()
Nays. The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

I
DATED: June 13, 2019 *@mﬂ F '
PATRICIA F. KELLY

TOWN CLERK




